KANSAS STATE TEACHERS COLLEGE

W. A. BRANDENBURG, A. M., LL.D., PRESIDENT PITTSBURG, KANSAS

April 7, 1938

Dr. F. C. Allen Director of Physical Educ. University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

My dear Mr. Allen:

I appreciate very much your sending to me a set of your radio programs, "Physical Education for Health." I have listened to these programs and have thought them exceptionally good, and I certainly appreciate having a copy of the material which you have compiled.

We are planning a weekly broadcast over our station, K.O A M, and are anxious to know just what other departments are doing along this line.

Sincerely yours,

Irma Gene Nevins

Dir. of Dept. Physical Educ. for Women

IGN:gh